
 
 
15 September 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As you know, we have sought to be as open and informative in our communication as possible with 
all members of the College community, believing that it is only by working together that we will be 
able to manage this difficult time effectively.   

I would therefore like to inform you that we have had a confirmed case of coronavirus today in Year 
8.  I can confirm that all those who have been in close contact with the affected case during the 
contagious period have been asked to self-isolate for 14 days in line with government guidance.  
There is no need for students to stay at home unless they have been specifically told to self-isolate 
or they are displaying coronavirus symptoms.   

I can assure you that we will continue to do all we can to ensure that students and staff are as safe 
as possible while at school. 

Yours sincerely 
 
Matthew Waterfield 
Principal 
 


